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Thursday 18 August
SRC Milo Fundraiser

Wednesday 17 August
Lunch Order Day
Assembly

Friday 19 August
Lunch Order Day
Green Reward

Wednesday 24 August
Lunch Order Day
Year 6 Taster Day @ BHS

Friday 26 August
Lunch Order Day
Book Week Parade

Wednesday 31 August
Lunch Order Day
Bookfair
Kinder 2023 Parent 
Orientation 3:30pm

PRINCIPAL SCOOP

• Principal Scoop

• On the Ball & On the Go

• Out & About Class News

• Friend on the Fridge

What’s In Our Newsletter
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Sentral a new beginning 
As discussed in our last newsletter, we have begun using 
Sentral as our main communications source. Once set 
up Sentral will be accessed for everything from student 
attendance, school newsletters, organising interviews and 
student reports, as well as other information. To begin this 
process we now need you to download the “Sentral for 
Parents App” from the App store or Google Play store. A fact 
sheet has been sent home today with additional information.

Acknowledging and rewarding
The next Green Reward for students who have remained on 
Green this term, will be this Friday 19 August.

Headline act
Our next assembly will be held this Wednesday (tomorrow) 
at 2:45pm. Some of the students in Class 3-4 will present 
their speeches. Please join us if you can, it’s sure to be an 
informative presentation.

Taste of the future
A Year 6 Taster Day will be held next Wednesday 24 August 
from 9:00am until 3:30pm. Students do not come to school as 
normal but are to go straight to Billabong High School. Those 
students who travel on buses will be able to disembark at the 
high school. Students are to wear their school uniform with 
joggers and take their lunch and recess.

Boys to the Bush
Ten boys from Years 5 and 6 have been invited to be involved 
in the Boys To The Bush MENtoring Program. The program 
focuses and aims to increase the capacity to connect and 
engage with young males, creating better sons, students, 
employees, fathers, husbands and ultimately better men. The 
program will run over the final 5 Wednesdays of the term.

What’s Happening at CPS

T h e
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Talking Heads
Next Wednesday 24 August and Thursday 25 August, Mr Allibon will be involved in 
a Principal’s Network Meeting in Albury. If you have any concerns during this time 
please see Mrs Smith in Class 5-6 or Ms Fage in the Office.

A Cast of Thousands
Next week is Book Week. The theme of Book Week this year is “Dreaming with 
Eyes Open”. We will hold our biannual Book Week parade next Friday 26 August. 
Students will come to school dressed as their favourite book character for the 
parade at 9:30am. Students will reveal who they are dressed as and from which 
book. Following this there will be a read-around with teachers focussing on the 
2022 shortlisted books. Please don’t go to a lot of expense creating costumes. 
The focus of the event is to foster the joy of reading.

A great eye for a good book
Our annual Scholastic Bookfair will take place from Monday 29 August until Friday 
2 September. All students will have an opportunity to make a wishlist of books 
they may like to buy on Monday, Tuesday or Wednesday. There is no obligation to 
purchase any of these books. The school receives a commission on sales, which 
is taken as books for our library. The bookfair will open on Thursday and Friday 
mornings from 8:30am until 9:10am in the school library to allow parents and 
students to purchase book/s. Eftpos facilities will be available. 

Yours in Education

Craig Allibon
PRINCIPAL

 Can you help?
         We need

   donations of

Margarine, Jam, Vegemite, Honey, Cream 
Cheese Spread. All donations gratefully accepted
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On the Ball and On The Go
SRPSSA Athletics Carnival 
Congratulations to the 30 students 
who competed at the recent SRPSSA 
Athletics Carnival. Thank you to all the 
parents and carers who transported 
students and assisted Mrs Geddes 
with Shot Put. Over the two days we 
had may terrific performances and 
our students placed in the top three 
across an amazing 23 events which 
saw us awarded Runner Up Handicap 
Champion for 2022. Our best 
performance in many years. 

Special congratulations to Santanna 
Sadler who was awarded 11 Years 
Girls Champion and to Fletcher Way 
who was Runner Up Junior Boys 
Champion and broke the Junior Boys 
High Jump Record with a jump of 
1.22m.

We now have 12 students who have 
qualified to participate in the Riverina 
Carnival which will be held on Friday 
26 August in Albury. Notes will be 
distributed to those students in the 
coming days.

Breaking News.....
The SRC in conjunction with the school are proud to have recently donated 
$1500.00 to Dunoon Public School, to assist with purchasing new equipment after 
the devastating flood waters in northern NSW last term. 

We have also purchased some new toys 
and equipment to be used in the sandpit. 
There are a lot of excited students ready 
to put these into action this week. 

The SRC are running a Hot Milo Fundraiser on Thursday 
morning before school at the canteen. Students can bring 
their own non-breakable mug and receive milo for $1.00 or 
to use a disposable mug it will be $1.50. We look forward to 
everyone supporting our SRC for this event. 
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Congratulations to all 
our students on your 

outstanding performance.



5

Delivering excellence, opportunity and success in an innovative and caring environment

5

Delivering excellence, opportunity and success in an innovative and caring environment

Class K-1
Book Week is next week. We will be celebrating Book Week with a read-around of 
short liisted books and our dress up character parade. Start thinking about costumes 
for the parade. Next week we are off to the Culcairn Library for our next Storytime 
adventure. ClassDojo Winners: Week 3 - Charlotte Chant; Week 4 - Mason Buchhorn, 
Noah Dixon. Bronze Awards - Reanna Schultz, Parker Barber, Charlotte Chant, Grace 
Gilmour-Sim, Noah Dixon, Tarlen McAllister, Miles Roosenburg. Silver Awards - Mosese 
Baleidrokadroka, Hunter Jerrick, Mason Buchhorn.

Class 1-2
Welcome to Week 5. Thank you to those parents who met with me last week to discuss 
our wonderful students, it was great to touch base with you all. We have a few events 
to look forward to over the next few weeks with Green Reward this Friday, Book Week 
parade next Friday and a few more dance lessons. A big congratulations also to Hudson 
and Dulcie who were voted as our class SRC representatives for this semester. Have a 
great week.

Class 3-4
Well done to all the students in 3-4 for presenting their speeches in class last week. We 
are looking forward to presenting a few at assembly this week on Wednesday. Well done 
to all of those students who have remained on green for the first half of this term. Enjoy 
your reward on Friday.  

Class 4-5
4-5 have been working hard writing their speeches and will be presenting them in class 
next week. Student’s speeches are on Google Classroom and I have been encouraging 
them to edit and practice their speeches if they would like to at home. It was great to 
catch up with families at parent teacher interviews last week. Thank you for making the 
time. Have a great week.

Class 5-6
5-6 have been busy learning about the Goldrush and studying their novel, ‘A Banner 
Bold’ as we prepare for our excursion next term. Excitement is starting to build with less 
than 2 months to go until our time at Ballarat. Thank you to everyone I was able to catch 
up with at Parent/Teacher interviews, and remember you can contact me at any time on 
ClassDojo to make a time to discuss your child’s education. .

Class NewsOut & About
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Students who joined 
author Sami Bayly last 
Tuesday really enjoyed 
the session and learnt 
a lot about her books 

and how she develops 
the content. Thank you 
to Greater Hume Shire 
Library for organising 

Sami’s visit to our 
school.

Everyone enjoyed 
the Beats n Pieces 

performance.
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Hosted by the NSW Joint Child Protection Response Program (JCPRP)  
  

Aboriginal Community Information Session:   
What to do if a Child Discloses Abuse  

 

The NSW Joint Child Protection Response Program (JCPRP) and the NSW Health Education Centre 
Against Violence (ECAV) would like to invite Aboriginal Community members to a 2-day information 
session on What to do if a Child Discloses Abuse. Workers supporting Aboriginal families are 
also welcome to attend. 
 
JCPRP is a tri-agency program delivered by the NSW Department of Communities and Justice 
(DCJ), NSW Police Force and NSW Health. JCPRP operates state wide and provides a coordinated 
safety, criminal justice, and health and wellbeing response to children and young people alleged to 
have experienced sexual abuse, serious physical abuse and serious neglect. 

   

Facilitators from DCJ, NSW Police Force , NSW Health  & ECAV will provide attendees with information 
to help protect and support a child if a disclosure of abuse is made.  

      

This course will cover:     

 
What is child abuse?   

 
What to do if a child tells you about being abused 

 
What does the Joint Child Protection Response Program do?   

   

DETAILS 
Dates 
Venue 

 Tuesday 6 September – Wednesday 7 September 2022 
Westside Community Centre, Mulga Place, West Albury        

Time 9:30am to 3:00pm. Please try and attend both days.   
Cost FREE (Morning tea and lunch will be provided) 

 

HOW TO REGISTER 
Registration would be appreciated to assist us with catering. Please register your details by 
contacting Shikkiah Jordan – Acting Coordinator JCPRP – Wagga JCPRP, by emailing your name 
and phone number to: shikkiah.jordan@health.nsw.gov.au or calling – 0439487715 
  

For more information or to discuss your attendance at this workshop, please contact 0439487715 
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Fortnightly Calendar Updates
Your Friend on the Fridge!

TERM 3 2022
									       
									       

Week 5				  

Wednesday 		  17 August 		  Mumma J’s Lunch Orders 
							       Assembly 2:45pm

Thursday			   18 August 		  Dance
							       SRC Hot Milo Fundraiser

Friday			   19 August 		  Mumma J’s Lunch Orders
							       Green Reward
	

Week 6				  

Monday			   22 August		

Tuesday			   23 August		

Wednesday 		  24 August		  Mumma J’s Lunch Orders 
							       Year 6 Taster Day at Billabong High School 	

Thursday			   25 August		  Dance Program
		

Friday			   26 August		  Mumma J’s Lunch Orders
							       Book Week Parade & Read-Around	

Week 7				  

Monday			   29 August 		  Bookfair - Class wishlists

Tuesday			   30 August		  Bookfair - Class wishlists				 
	

Culcairn Public 
School

4 3  B a l f o u r  S t r e e t
CULCAIRN NSW 2660
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